
Dear Mike Rodrigues, 

It's my pleasure to recommend that the newly constructed park of Del Mar Mesa be 
named after my neighbor and dear friend Elizabeth Rabbit. I have known Elizabeth for 
almost 6 years and can attest to her strength of character and compassion for others. I 
can honestly say, I don't know of any contributing member of our community more 
devoted than Elizabeth. 

I first met Elizabeth when my children and I would take walks by her property. Elizabeth 
has always amazed me with her commitment to our community and with her spirit of 
giving back. As she likes to say "everything deserves a second life." She spreads joy 
to the neighbors by greeting people as they walk by, sharing her abundance of fruits and 
vegetables from her garden and always offering to help when something needs 
attention on the Mesa. 

On a personal level, Elizabeth is a cherished friend and all around lovely person. She is 
thoughtful, reliable and warm and the kids in the neighborhood look forward to seeing 
her smiling face working on her farm. Elizabeth has worked hard to create what we all 
enjoy on the Mesa and truly deserves having the new park named after her. 

Thank you for your consideration~ 

Sincerely, 

Shelley Aberle 



February 21, 2017 

To: Mike Rodrigues 
District Manager 
Northern Parks District 40 

Dear Sir, I am part of the Del Mar Mesa Community and writing you to 
lend my and my husband's support for naming the new Park up here 
after Elizabeth Rabbit 
I have been her neighbor and friend since 1995 when she bought the 
property next to me and moved in. For 20 plus years she has been the 
BEST neighbor to my family, and everyone up here who knows her and 
her husband Mike. Elizabeth goes out of her way to do good in our 
community, from trail restoration, to leaving fruit and vegetables from 
her garden in her extra large mail box for anyone who wants them, and 
she could tell you the names of most of the kids who live in the 
neighborhood, and their parent's names. She loves when kids come by to 
see the goats and chickens, and is happy to visit with people walking by. 
Elizabeth has been involved in the progress and growth of Del Mar Mesa 
because she truly loves it up here. 
Honestly, I can't think of a better name than Rabbit Park for our 
community. It would be a shame not to honor the wishes of the people 
who live up here, and already call it Rabbit Park. I'm asking for your 
support at the meeting when this will be discussed. 

Ste en and Tina Jackson 
12468 Del Vino Court 
San Diego, CA 92130 



Mike Rodrigues 

City of San Diego 

District Manager 

North Parks District 40 

Hello -

February 12, 2017 

I am writing to show my support of naming the Del Mar Mesa Park after Elizabeth Rabbitt. We moved 

up to "the Mesa" over 15 years ago, when we had one baby girl. Now we have three teenagers. When 

we first moved up here the main road up "little McGonigle road" was a dirt road and there weren't any 

houses except for Elizabeth Rabbits "Hooterville Estates". It was about 15 years ago when we moved up 

here and that park was promised to be built. We are so happy it is finally going to be finished. Over the 

years, many homes have been built and many families have been raised. But one thing remains the 

same and that is the charm of Elizabeth and Mike's "Hooterville" farm. The kids enjoy playing with and 

feeding the goats and chickens. We all wave excitedly when she rides by on her horses. We all enjoy 

eating the fruits of her labor. This neighborhood was built around their loving farm and its charm has 

been the backbone of our community. And we all want to be Elizabeth when we grow up. 

Thank you, Michelle Mansukhani 


